
 
St. Peter’s Academy – Miss Brownley’s  News and Homework 

 

This Week: 
Thank you for all your well wishes whilst I was off poorly, it feels great to be back with the children and into a 
routine – rather than being stuck at home like a Covid Zombie! 
We’ve been continuing with our new Blood Heart topic this week and the children have: 

 Investigated the components which make up blood. 

 Examined different blood types and why they are important. 

 Added and subtracted fractions which are mixed number and improper. 

 Questioned ‘What does the Bible think about God?’ in RE. 

Homework for this week:  
All homework is via Classroom Secrets Kids this week: 

 Maths – Try the Adding and Subtracting Fractions game first, to warm you up, then the Subtraction 
Fractions Challenge (Secret Agent Serena). 

 Grammar and Punctuation – Revision covering verb forms, synonyms and antonyms, determiners, subject 
and object. 

 Spellings are in diaries  

Homework due – Friday 28th January. 

 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Marston – Class 5/6              Miss. Brownley – Class 6  
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